
 

Dear Teachers, Administrators, Guidance Counselors: 

 The Ridgewood Choral will be offering our two annual Music Awards even 
though we have cancelled our 2021 Spring Concert. Instead of live auditions, we 
will be asking candidates who have applied on line in the first two weeks of 
February, to send us video recordings of their audition music. Our panel of judges 
will then listen and them on March 6th.  The finalists for the Marjorie Vandervoort 
Award and the Florence Reinauer Memorial Music Award will receive $1,000 and 
$2,000 respectively. We will also give them publicity in the press and on our 
website, with a link to their music, if they so wish.    

 Please let your talented high school seniors know about these Awards and 
that they can apply on line at www.ridgewoodchoral.org,  starting Monday, 
February 1st - Saturday, Feb. 13th.  

Attached is a Flyer with the information. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Goodell, Chairperson 
Music Awards Committee 
The Ridgewood Choral   

November 30, 2020


